
Praise for pastoral letter
Archbishop  William  E.  Lori’s  pastoral,  letter  “A  Light  Brightly  Visible,”  is  an
excellent message to all Catholics. It is an easily read and understandable message.

There a few groups that have been concerned about evangelization for a long time,
namely, St. Vincent de Paul Society, the Legion of Mary (in which I have been a
longtime member) and perhaps a few others of which I am not aware. They are few
in numbers compared to the huge task ahead.

I would suggest that Catholics who may be interested in following the way of Christ
through the letter of the archbishop join such groups.

Joseph J. Thomas

Baltimore
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